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The new lock system. Updating of all chips. 

 
To all residents 
 
Now that the new lock system has been operative for a while, it is time to adjust the chips to their 
proper access possibilities. The update will take place on Monday July 20th, 2020. 
 
A chip reader has been placed outside the entrance to the building manager’s office. When the chip is 
held against the reader, it will be updated with the current information.  
This service is available 24 hours a day. 
 

 
 
Additional chips can be purchased at 100 kr. per chip. They are also available in orange, grey and 
yellow. There is no limit to the number of chips for each apartment. All chips for any one apartment 
provide the same access. 
 
If a chip is lost, the building manager must be informed immediately in order for the chip to be 
cancelled. A replacement chip of the same colour as the one lost can be ordered at the price of 100 kr. 
 
This type of lock has been mounted on the doors to the common facilities in block 4. These 
premises are not yet open. Further information will follow when we are ready to open. 
 
The chips are also used to enter the assembly room, providing access for the period reserved. 
 
The chips also give access to the laundry. However, they cannot be used to pay for the use of the 
machines.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

The building manager, Holte, July 1st 2020 
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